

OSH PA MEETING

Held Wednesday 2nd March 2022 @ 7.30pm on Zoom

PRESENT

Committee Members: Clare Cartwright (Chair & Trustee), Hamish Pearson (Media/IT & Trustee), Clare Thurston (Secretary),

Mr Kilbride, Julie Henry, Jen Butterworth, Hannah Le Quelenec

APOLOGIES

Jason Mantle, Jen Coleman, Claudine Whalley-Bilau, Roger Walker, Tracey Lee

1. SCHOOL LOTTERY & EASY FUNDRAISING UPDATE

Next push for this with be induction events.

2. REQUESTS AND CORRESPONDENCE

Head of Year 13 has requested money for a leavers event at school. £500 is usual donation. If they don't use it, they will return it.

Pam, are having problems with accessing bank account, so can we sub her their share and they will return it when access is allowed.

Action – Await further information about leavers event from Head of Yr13

3. FUTURE EVENTS/MEETINGS

Bugsy Malone

2 nights 6/7th July production in school. Folyean centre. Discussion about supplying the drinks and running the bar. Tickets will inform parents that there is a bar. HP has contacts for supplying pumps and barrels.

Action – More details nearer the event.

Art Exhibition

No date yet for this.

Action - Await further details

Tom's Rugby Game

12th March is a 7's tournament and PA not required for this event. 6th April (afternoon) is the Tom Mole game. School to set up gazebo and chat to parents and serve teas and coffees.

Action – Await further details

Spring Event – 10th June (TBC)

Discussion about suppliers for fish and chips. Tracey contacted Merchants, Our Plaice, Oldswinford. Only Our Plaice come back £8. Do we want to run a bar? We can decide this closer to date. Discussion about selling tickets in pairs and they can sort the team when they get here. We'd like a poster to advertise it. Could we ask Art Club? 'Chippy tea for the jubilee'. Send out a save the date.

Action – CT to ask at Oldswinford for a price for a number of 125. PK to ask catering staff if they could provide 'proper chips'. CW to check number in Folyeyn centre and configuration of tables.

PK invited the PA to jubilee event same day as Sports Day. 27th May, last day of term

OSH- TOBER FEST

CC discussed an idea for this event. Aim for end of Sept/Oct. 30th Sept could work. Prep to start quite early for this. Talk to parents at induction (July). Artwork to be done by the kids. Great hall can accommodate between 150-200 in trestle rows. Food to be served too. Hot Pork sandwiches???

4. AGM

Discussion about having next AGM in July, rather than first meeting for parents. First meeting in Sept could be a more social meeting with a BBQ and drinks.

Action – Check the constitution to check if anything is stipulated about timing of AGM

4. A.O.B

CC asked about contact list for our PA events/food bank collections. Staff, Old Foleyns, Feofees, e.t.c

5. NEXT MEETING

Wednesday 6th April 2022 @ 7:30pm in Library